LETTERS to EDITOR

April 18, 1968

Dear Mr. Rock:

This is to acknowledge receipt of the first issue of the "Times" and to thank you for your interest in the men here and my work with them. We all enjoyed this issue very much, and wish you much luck in your endeavors.

There are so many men here who have not heard from a single person in so long that they feel as though they have been completely forgotten. This paper will not only give them some interesting reading, but more important, will help show them that there is someone outside who cares about them.

Although we cannot repay you in money, please be assured of our prayers and blessings.

> Sincerely, Father Del Holmes Catholic Chaplain Georgia State Prison Reidsville, Georgia